
 

 

 
 
 

 

16th May 2024 

Non-Uniform Day – Friday 24th May 

Dear Parents/ Carers 

Our Summer Fair is fast approaching and we can’t wait to share the day with you! The fair will be held on 

Saturday 6th July and more information will be sent out closer to the date.  

In order to make the event a success, we would like to ask for your support, if possible, by sending in a few 

items for donation in the lead up to the event. On Friday 24th May we will be holding a non-uniform day 

and instead of the usual cash donation, this time we are asking for donations of the following:  

 Bottles (water, shampoo, beer, wine etc) 

 Chocolates (single or boxes) 

 Sweets (single or boxes) 

 Kids stuff (books, toys, teddies, games) 
 

Any other tombola items are also welcome. Any help is greatly appreciated and really helps us to run a 

fantastic event. The school operates a no nuts policy, and while all donations are valuable to us, we 

appreciate the extra care taken in ensuring items are nut free. 

Thank you so much and we look forward to seeing you on the day. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

B.Ashworth 

Billie-Jean Ashworth 

Teaching Assistant 

✉ Oxford Road, Nelson, BB98LF 

☎ 01282 682260 

📧 reception@pchs.lancs.sch.uk 

🌐 www.pchs.lancs.sch.uk 
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